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International Marine Mammal Project 
Earth Island Institute 
300 Broadway, Suite 28 
San Francisco, CA 94133 
 

 
 
 
 
          March 27, 2007 
 
Dear Mr. Baricevic, 
  

On behalf of Earth Island Institute I would like to thank you for your decision to not allow 
captive dolphins to be imported or displayed in Jasenice, Croatia. By saying NO to the 
captive dolphin industry you are sending a powerful positive message to the rest of the 
world. A message about Croatia's respect for nature. 
  

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
  

 

 

 

Richard O'Barry 
Marine Mammal Specialist 
International Marine Mammal Project 
Earth Island Institute 
Miami Florida Branch 
Phone/Fax: 305-668 1619 
Mobile: 786-973 8618 
Japan: 81-80 3637 8654 
ricobarry@bellsouth.net 
www.SaveJapanDolphins.org 
  

 


